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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Contact: Angie Stump Denton, adenton@hereford.org or 785-363-7263
July 17, 2014
Larson Chosen Hereford National Junior Merit Scholar
 

KANSAS CITY, Mo. ​​​— Michael Larson, Tecumseh, Okla., was chosen the 2014 National Junior Merit Scholar by the Hereford Youth Foundation of America. The award was presented July 11, during the 15th Annual VitaFerm Junior National Hereford Expo (JNHE) in Harrisburg, Pa. 

The junior merit scholarship recognizes outstanding members of the National Junior Hereford Association (NJHA). The scholarship program is designed to encourage individual and cooperative effort, enthusiasm, excellence, leadership and achievement among youth in order to develop reputable breeders for the good of the Hereford business and beef industry. 

Michael Larson received a $2,000 scholarship, plus a trip to any Hereford operation in the continental U.S., made possible by American Livestock Insurance. 


Michael, 18, graduated from high school in May. He is active in the Junior Hereford Association of Oklahoma and has served that organization as director and reporter. He is also involved in the Oklahoma Junior Cattlemen’s Association, 4-H and FFA. He plans to start college at Oklahoma State University this fall, majoring in animal science. Ultimately, he’d like to be an ag teacher or Extension educator. 

The 2014 VitaFerm Junior National Hereford Expo was sponsored in part by Biozyme Inc., St. Joseph, Mo. The NJHA is one of the most active junior programs in the country with approximately 3,000 members. The NJHA’s mission is to create and promote enthusiasm for the breed while providing opportunities through leadership, education and teamwork. For more information about the NJHA, visit www.jrhereford.org.

###
For JNHE pictures and additional news releases, visit www.herefordphotoshop.com/media. 

